
 
          

The Federation of Beckwithshaw, Kettlesing Felliscliffe and Ripley Endowed CE Primary 
Schools 

 
Tuesday 21st May 2024 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Year 4, 5 and 6 Trip to The Hindu Mandir – Wednesday 5th June 2024 
 

A trip to the Hindu Mandir in Bradford has been organised for our children in Years 4, 5 and 6 
across the federation. It is a chance for the children to look round a beautiful place of worship, 
adding first-hand experience to their study of, ‘What does it mean to be Hindu in Britain today?’ 
which is part of the RE curriculum enquiry study this term. The children will engage in a guided 
workshop whilst on the visit and then be transported by coach to the Bombay stores nearby to 
have a look at the clothing, jewellery and Hindu artefacts sold there. Browsing the products will be 
fascinating for the children and the vendors are used to school groups, and happy to chat with the 
children so will be a wonderful experience for all. 
 
Children will be collected by coach, at the earlier time of 8am from school, then returning back to 
school around 2pm. Children will need to be provided with a packed lunch from home.  Please 
also provide your child with a substantial snack to take on the trip to enjoy when they get back to 
school.  
 
Please ensure children are in school for 7.50am for a prompt departure. 
 
To cover all costs for the visit, a payment of £14.50 per child is required for travel and entry to the 
Mandir inclusive of the workshop. This will be a wonderful opportunity for the children and a 
memorable experience too 
 
Please complete the payment/permissions on ParentMail by Monday 3rd June 2024. 
 
If you have any questions, or require ‘free’ wraparound care for siblings on the day of the event, 
please let me know. 
 
Very Best Wishes 
 

F O’Connell 
 
Mrs Fiona O’Connell 
Federation Admin Team 


